
NNC has a new Rural Community Capital Funding round opening from
March 4th to April 2nd. There is £217,840 available from the Shared

Prosperity Fund and the criteria is as follows: 

The creation of or improvements to local rural green spaces, existing
cultural, historic and heritage institutions and active travel

enhancements e.g. community transport

Organisations will be able to apply for up to £20,000 and must be in a rural
area of North Northamptonshire.  

Full details will be available on the council’s community funding pages 4th
March  

EBULLETIN  
OUR WEBSITE - www.serve.org.uk

ADD US ON FACEBOOK
https://www.facebook.com/SERVE234

All requests for Community Support please email info@serve.org.uk

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/communities-assets-
and-grants/community-funding/rural-community-capital-

funding

https://serve.org.uk/


HSF4 (Household Support Fund round 4) funding and how it is
being distributed across North Northants. 

 

Household Support Fund | North Northamptonshire
Council 

https:/www.northnorthants.gov.uk/cost-
living/household-support-fund

Here at NHFT we offer the opportunity to complete the ImROC Peer Support Worker Training
Course prior to applying for a role, whilst the training does not lead directly into a paid role, the

course provides trainees with the knowledge and skills needed, as well as helping trainees to
decide if the role is for them. We are now recruiting for the next cohort, planned to start at the

beginning of June.
 

The training will be delivered over 10 weeks with the first and last sessions being delivered face-to-
face and all others sessions delivered over Microsoft Teams. Students are expected to attend at

least 80% of the sessions to complete the course. Please see documents attached for more
information.

 
If you are interested in applying for the training please complete an application form via the link

here by Friday 05th April: https://forms.office.com/r/Kwakj161Kt

Please see NHFT Peer support documentation attached 













EMAIL info@serve.org.uk for more information



We are looking for volunteers to step
forward for this worthwhile project.
Help us to change the lives of lonely,

isolated people. Help us make a
difference.

If you would like to become a
VOLUNTEER, and you are 18+ you

can download our Volunteer
Befriender Role Description and

Application Form from our website
Countywide Befriending

(serve.org.uk) 

If you would like to speak with us
about the Befriending Service you

can contact one of the coordinators
directly (details on poster) or our

Befriending Manager, Jonathan Cook
on 01933 315555. Thank you.

IS YOUR ORGANISATION LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS?

If the answer is “YES” then please register your
organisation on the brand new countywide

volunteering website.

www.communityactionnorthants.org.uk

You can register your volunteer opportunities on our database
• New opportunities will be viewed by us before going live

• You can look forward to receiving more volunteer enquiries

Please see attached volunteer database guide





For more information email info@serve.org.uk 



Exciting New Job Roles – Do you want to make a difference to people
lives? 

We have several exciting new job roles at Accommodation Concern
from Benefits and Housing Advisors to Community Tenancy Support

Workers.  
We are thrilled that our workforce is expanding and can’t wait to get

new people on board with us!

We have several vacancies for each of the roles and some are full and
part time. 

As always we are looking for the right person, so even if you have no
experience we would be prepared to train you!

If you are the person who always helps people, fills in forms for
people, helps people with their money or simply helps people to keep

their homes in good order we want to hear from you

The closing date for applications is Thursday 21st March 2024 at
12pm.

For more information and to submit an application form, please visit
https://www.accommodationconcern.co.uk/careers/.



SERVE are recruiting a new CEO!!
 
 

About Serve
We are an award-winning charity in Northamptonshire committed to supporting older people, people with

disabilities and their carers.
 

We operate out of our HQ’s in Rushden, Northamptonshire with a Day Centre in Higham Ferrers and a small
office in Kettering.  

 
Our vision is a society that fully respects the rights of older people and people with disabilities and where

age and disability are not barriers to opportunity, fulfilment and dignity.
 

Our mission is to help adults who require support services to maintain their independence.
 

About the Role
 

As the CEO of Serve, your role will be to provide the strategic leadership, vision and direction to help the
organisation to deliver its mission to support independent living for older adults and people living with

disabilities and their carers. You will collaborate with the Trustees to provide strategic direction,
operational management and impactful leadership to ensure the effective delivery of our services and the

fulfilment of our organisational goals.
 

You will play a vital role in the continued growth and financial sustainability of Serve and will work
alongside sector partners to improve the lives of service users across Northamptonshire and North

Bedfordshire. 
 

How to Apply
If you would like an informal conversation about the role with Jess Slater, CEO of Serve, please email Jess at

jess.slater@serve.org.uk.  
 

Please apply by completing the Serve application form and equal opportunities form on the website or
complete the attached application form and equal opportunities form

 
Please  send completed applications to info@serve.org.uk 

 
Closing Date for applications:  Tuesday 2nd April 2024 at 4.00pm.

 
Interviews Dates:  11th and 12th April 2024.

https://serve.org.uk/












North Northants Family Hubs has commissioned Anna Freud, a children’s
mental health charity, to collaboratively develop:

• a perinatal mental health and parent-infant relationships strategy, and 
• an infant feeding support action plan. 

The project is our first opportunity to take a deep dive into perinatal mental
health, infant feeding, parent-infant relationships, and related services. Your

input, experiences, feedback, and reflections are crucial for this project's
success. While we've made several requests in a short period due to the rapid

transformation, it will not be a constant demand as we shift to normal
operations in the coming months. Your participation at this stage is

appreciated.
 

The work will bring together the experiences, insights and perspectives of local
families, service providers and commissioners. It will build on the many

strengths and assets of the local area and will place the voice of the infant at
the heart of the work at every stage. You can read more about the project in

the attached information leaflet. 
 

How can you get involved? We are asking for your help to support the
development of this work by completing a survey. This survey (link below) will

gather the perspectives of professionals working with families in pregnancy
and the early years in North Northamptonshire, with a particular focus on
support for perinatal mental health, parent-infant relationships and infant

feeding. 
 

Who should fill in this survey? Anyone who works directly or indirectly to
support women, babies and families in pregnancy and the early years in North
Northamptonshire. For example, you might be a health visitor, family worker,

mental health professional, midwife, commissioner, volunteer at a local
charity, stay and play worker, housing officer or police officer. 

 
The survey link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FamilyHubs_NorthNorthants . The survey
will close on Monday 18th March. 

 
Thank you in advance – your contribution is key to building an integrated and

seamless offer of support for babies, women and birthing people, and their
families.







Interested in the Voluntary Sector in Kettering & Corby? Consider
joining Kettering Voluntary Network (KVN) and/or Corby Voluntary

Network (CVN)! It keeps you in touch with like minded organisations!
Receive mailings and invitations to networking meetings and events!
It's local and free! Contact sean.silver@groundwork.org.uk or mobile

07912 480537
Could your organisation benefit from some Support? We offer support

to KVN & CVN  (Kettering Voluntary Network & Corby Voluntary
Network) members to help you to check that your policies and

procedures are up to date and discuss business planning or funding
applications. We are also here to support Trustees with Governance

matters!
CAN (Community Action Northants) provides support in Volunteering
brokerage! Sign up and see volunteering opportunities near you, and
advertise your organisations volunteering offers! Community Action

Northants - Volunteering opportunities in Northamptonshire

Tesco Community Grants (formally Tesco Bags of Help)! Groundwork
administers and support groups to apply to this fund for Tesco! Any
not for profit organisation can apply & criteria is anything to benefit

community! 
 More info click here: Tesco Community Grants

Comic Relief Funding! Groundwork UK administer & support groups to
apply to this fund! More information on application and criteria for

funding here!   https://www.groundwork.org.uk/national-grants/comic-
relief-community-grants/ 



For more information please email
michelle.bathurst@serve.org.uk 

To advertise in this bulletin please contact info@serve.org.uk 
 .......................................................................................................................................................

Please see ENFOLD newsletter attached


